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Kasim (left) and Hajiji during the courtesy call yesterday.
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New UMS Vice-Chancellor
calls on Chief Minister

TBP 14.10.2022 P.02
KOTA KINABALU: The Vice
Chancellor of Universiti
Malaysia Sabah (UMS), Prof
Datuk Dr Kasim Haji

Mansor, paid a courtesy call
on Chief Minister Datuk
Seri Panglima Haji Haji Haji
Mohd Noor at his office here

yesterday.
This was Kasim's first visit
to the Chief Minister after his

appointment as the seventh
Vice Chancellor on Oct 3.
Discussed was the
readiness of UMS in assisting
the state government to
realise the Sabah Maju Jaya
Development Plan (SMJ).
According to Kasim, the
university is also always
ready to contribute in terms
of expertise, research and

ideas for the prosperity and
well-being of the people of
Sabah.

During the visit, he also
gave a brief explanation on
the activities and admission
of new students for the
2022/2023 session.

Hajiji is scheduled to meet
the new UMS students at the
UMS Chancellor’'s Hall today.




